
Thurs. Nov. 1  All Saints’ Day  -  No School 

Fri. Nov. 2  Lifetouch Picture Retake Day 

Sun. Nov. 4  Open House  12:30 to 2:30 

Tues.  -  Fri. Nov. 6, 7, 8, 9 Book Fair 

Fri. Nov. 9   1st Trimester Ends 

Tues. Nov. 13  PA Meeting 

Fri. Nov 16  Report Cards 

Wed. - Fri.  Nov. 21, 22, 23 No School -Thanksgiving 

Wed. Dec. 12, Christmas Play at NDA 7:00 pm 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that October tuition is due PAST DUE.        

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

NO SCHOOL TOMORROW                                                                   

A reminder that there is no school tomorrow, November 

1st, due to All Saints’ Day.  

LIFETOUCH PICTURE RETAKE DAY                              

Lifetouch will be here again THIS Friday, November 2nd 

for any picture retakes. If any student is getting his/her 

picture retaken, they need to return the complete pack-

age of pictures that are being retaken on Retake Day.  

LAST DAY FOR SHORTS                                              

The last day the students will be allowed to wear shorts 

is Friday, November 2.  

OPEN HOUSE                                                                  

Spread the word! We will be holding our Open House 

this Sunday, November 4 from 12:30 to 2:30. Please tell 

friends and family to stop by! It’s a great opportunity for 

them to meet the teachers and check out the school!  

COOKIE DOUGH FUNDRAISER THANK YOU                                                                            

Thank you to all who sold cookie dough! We appreciate 

your efforts in continuing to support Prince of Peace. 

This sale pays for the buses and cultural field trips such 

as the Cincinnati  Symphony Youth Concerts, Children’s 

Theatre, and many more.  

DROP OFF REMINDER                                          

Please remember to turn your car off when you are 

walking your children into school. Your child’s safety is 

our priority.  

PRINCE OF PEACE BOOK FAIR IS COMING SOON!                             

Our book fair begins next week: November 6th– 9th.          

Students will be able to browse the book fair on Tues-

day, November 6 (no purchases).  Students can pur-

chase books during the school day on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday, November 7 – 9.  Parents can 

shop the book fair after school on Wednesday and 

Thursday, November 7 and 8 and at drop off on Friday, 

November 9.  Prince of Peace will receive at least 20% 

of all proceeds from the book fair.  This is a great way to 

enhance your home library and help to expand our 

Prince of Peace Library.  Please support our book fair.   

BASKETBALL PAYMENT                                             
A reminder to please send in your payment for basket-
ball if your child has signed up to play. The cost is $45 
and can be sent to the office.  

FACTS MANAGEMENT                                                      
A reminder that it is not too late to sign up and pay your 
tuition using FACTS. For this school year only, you will 
not be charged the enrollment fee. For the next school 
year, tuition will need to be paid through FACTS. Please 
go to factsmgt.com to sign up. If  you have any ques-
tions, please contact Toula at tpapakirk@popcov.com. 

BOX TOPS                                                                 

Please keep sending in those Box Tops! Each one is 

worth 10 cents. They help our school buy much needed 

supplies. The class with the most Box Tops by end of 

November will be treated to donuts.  

CONGRATULATIONS!                                                    

Congratulations to Lena Merritt! She has been selected 

to receive a well deserved Heart of the Community 

Award from The Center for Great Neighborhoods of 

Covington this weekend. She has not only been a won-

derful volunteer here at POP, but also in the community. 

CONGRATS!!! 

PARENT ASSOCIATION MEETING                       

There will be a PA meeting on Tuesday, November 13th 

at 6:30 in the auditorium.  Everyone is always welcome 

to attend! 
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